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CIRCULATION OF INFORMATION

August 9, 1996 TO: INTERNATIONAL COMMITTEE No. 28-96 RE: CIRCULATION OF
INFORMATION

In accordance
with the request of the International Committee, we are forwarding to you: 1. Additional
information about a conference at the Russian Consulate in New York on the development
of Russian mutual funds. (See Memorandum to International Committee No. 21-96 dated
July 8, 1996.) The programs organizers are interested in finding representatives of the US
industry to speak at the conference about the U.S. industry. The contact person for the
conference is Anne Phillips at Steptoe & Johnson at 202 429-3000. 2. A request on behalf of
the Ukrainian Securities Commission for a mutual fund attorney to travel to the Ukraine to
advise the Commission on fund operations and regulation. The contact person for this
project is Peter Levine at Financial Markets International at 301 215-7838. Mary S. Podesta
Associate Counsel-International Attachments
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